
Stockings
The stockings were hung by the chimney 
with care… and ours will be hanging too!  
Each student needs to bring a stocking to 
school.  We will be stuffing stockings this 
year.  It doesn’t have to be anything big; 
maybe just a candy cane, pencil, eraser, 
sticker, or anything you’d like.  It will be a 
secret, and we’ll wait to open our stockings 
on party day, Dec. 20.  It’s as much fun to 

give as it is to receive, so have fun choosing 
your stocking stuffer.  We have 25 students.

Dates to Remember

What We’re Learning…

Spelling

No Test this week! 
 Enjoy the break.  ☺

Mrs. Post’s
Class news

December 16-20, 2024

Christmas Party

We are busily preparing for the 
Christmas party on Friday, 

December 20, at 9:30 a.m. Instead 
of asking for supplies, we are 

requesting a donation of $5 to help 
cover the cost of the supplies and 
we’ll do all the shopping.  What a 

deal!  Please have this turned in as 
soon as possible, so there will be 

plenty of time to shop.  Thank you!

• Dec. 20 ~ Christmas 
Party @ 9:30       
Parents are welcome!

• Dec. 23 – Jan. 6 ~ 
Winter Break

• Jan. 7 ~  Classes Resume

• Jan. 20 ~ MLK Day – No 
School

• Jan. 23 ~ Report Card 
Day
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